
 

 

 

 

 

Hello Friends! This is your Martha Coker COVID-19 Update for July 6, 2021. 
 

Through our routine testing of employees, we identified an employee who is positive for COVID-19.  The employee 

is quarantined at home and receiving appropriate care.  We continue to follow CDC criteria for employees returning 

to work. 
 

We continue following all recommendations provided by CMS and the Mississippi State Department of Health. Please 

note that the MSDH defines an outbreak in long-term care facilities as a single positive case among elders or 

employees.  

 

At this time, visits are being postponed.   When we are certain this is an isolated case, we will reopen for outdoor 

visits.   

 

Vaccinations are now being offered to all Mississippians over the age of 12.  The most recent updates from the CDC 
are very encouraging for those who have taken the vaccine. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Martha Coker office at (662) 746-4621.  
 

Bless you and be safe! 

 

 


